
THREE LAKES 
EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH

SUNDAY • MAY 22, 2022

T L E F C . O R G
I N F O @ T L E F C . O R G

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Todays Volunteers:                                   Sunday, May 29:
Building Steward: Jeff K.
Facebook Moderator: Lori T.
Nursery: Bob & Melissa W.  
Welcome Table: Wendy W.
Welcome Ministry: Jeff & Patty K.                                  
                                    Sue Beth G.        
    

Pastors  
Tim Beyer
Senior Pastor
pastortim@tlefc.org

Ian Stewart
Youth and Family Pastor

pastorian@tlefc.org

Give
To give to the ministry of TLEFC, offerings
can be placed in the boxes at the back of
the sanctuary, or you can give online at
tlefc.org/give. You can also give online by
scanning the QR code on the right. 

Al W.
Karen P.
Lauren W. & Jaynie N. 
TBD
TBD
                                         
    

TLEFC ANNUAL MEETING SUNDAY, JUNE 5
We will vote on the 2022-23 budget and on the following nominees.
Elders: Scott Eppler, Dave Kirby, Bill Long, Doug Russell
Deacons: Charles Bodie, Glenn Stauffer, Josh Welch
Deaconesses: Amy Baumetz, Laurie Kirby, Betsy Koch, Leah Rehberg,
Donna Russell, Melissa Werner
Financial Secretary: MA Ogren
Missions Committee Chair: Josh Welch 
Nominating Committee: Vanessa Beyer, Kent Rehberg, Leah Rehberg
Worship Committee Chair: Doug Russell



R E S T

H E B R EW S  4 : 1 - 1 3



REACH

We are a community that strives to REACH
people with the gospel of Jesus Christ, GROW

to be like Christ, and SERVE others.

SERVE

GROW



T H E  GO S P E L

A C C O R D I N G  T O

H E B R EWS
H E B R EW S  4 : 1 - 1 3

Sunday Morning Coffee Time

We are looking for Sunday morning bake goods starting the
month of June.  If you would be interested in helping out,
there is a sign up sheet in the church kitchen with available
dates to choose from.  Thank you! 




1) 

2) 

3) 

VBS 2022: I WONDER
This year we are doing VBS July 11-14 from 6:00-7:30pm
for kids going into kindergarten through kids going into grade 6.
You my register at tlefc.org/vbs. The cost is $5.00. If you would
like to volunteer, contact Pastor Ian at pastorian@tlefc.org

CAMP SCHOLARSHIP
This year we are sponsoring 9 local students going to
HoneyRock. If you would like to help send these kids to camp,
there is a board in the foyer containing envelopes with a dollar
amount on them. Take an envelope and return it with that
amount by May 29. Thank you for supporting these students.


